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I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed installation of power lines on proposed J-3 
route which is in close proximity to my home. As a concerned resident and homeowner in the affected 
area, I believe that this project will have significant adverse effects on our community and the well-being 
of its residents. 

Location and Impact: The proposed installation of power lines near my home raises several valid 
concerns. The proximity of high-voltage power lines could have adverse effects on property values, 
visual aesthetics, and most importantly, the health and safety of residents. There are studies suggesting 
potential health risks associated with long-term exposure to electromagnetic fields generated by power 
lines, including an increased risk of cancer and other health issues. Additionally, the presence of power 
lines may impact the peaceful and tranquil environment that our community currently enjoys. 

Alternative Routes and Solutions: I urge the relevant authorities and stakeholders to consider alternative 
routes for the power lines installation. It is essential to explore options that prioritize the safety and 
well-being of residents while minimizing any potential negative impacts. Alternative routes that avoid 
residential areas or utilize underground cabling may be viable solutions to mitigate the concerns of the 
community, specifically the J-3 proposed. 

Public Input and Transparency: As a concerned resident, I request that the decision-making process 
regarding this project be conducted with transparency and public input. It is crucial for the community 
to be informed and have an opportunity to voice their opinions and concerns before any final decisions 
are made. Public hearings and consultations will enable a thorough discussion of the potential impacts 
and provide a platform for residents to express their perspectives on this matter. 

Environmental Impact Assessment: I also request a comprehensive environmental impact assessment 
(EIA) be conducted before proceeding with the installation. An EIA will provide a detailed analysis of the 
potential environmental effects of the project and assess its overall impact on the surrounding 
ecosystem. 

Appeal for Delay: In light of these concerns, I appeal for a delay in the installation of the power lines 
until all relevant factors have been thoroughly evaluated and the community's concerns have been 
adequately addressed. Taking the time for further assessment and community engagement will ensure 
that the best decisions are made for the well-being of our community. 

I kindly request a prompt acknowledgment of this letter and confirmation that my concerns will be 
taken into account during the decision-making process. Please keep me informed about any upcoming 
meetings, consultations, or developments related to this project. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I trust that my concerns will be given serious consideration. 


